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Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Summer Holiday Homework (S.3 - S.4)

In order to consolidate students’ knowledge and get them well-prepared for the coming academic year,
subject teachers have assigned homework assignments for each subject. Please refer to the table at the back
for details regarding the assignments given. During the summer holidays, parents should monitor their
child's progress. Students need to submit their completed assignments at the beginning of the new academic

year. If you have any queries, please contact the subject teachers at 2777 6289.

TSO Tat-ming

Principal

[ Remarks: The letter must be stamped to be deemed valid. ]
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| School-based Summer Holiday Exercise S3 to 84

| 53 to 84 Summer Holiday Exercise
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